
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

BAE Systems - Hunter Class Frigate Program are seeking expressions of interest to 
attend a supplier engagement forum planned to be held in Adelaide, June 2019. 

 

The purpose of the forum is to update our Australian Supplier Base of the current 
project status.  This will include the anticipated method and schedule releases of 
work packages.  

 

Companies can nominate up to 2 representatives to attend the forum, by following 
the link.  However, please note dependent upon interest received, attendance 
numbers may be limited to a single representative from companies.  

 

A formal invitation will be emailed once final numbers are confirmed, which will 
include the date, timing and venue. It is envisaged that this will be a half day forum. 

 

This forum will be targeting (but not exclusive of) the following areas: 

 

Cat C: 

Steel and Aluminium plates 

Fabrication (Steel and Aluminium)  

Pipe (Steel, Cu, CuNi, Stainless Steel, GRE) and assoc fittings 

Pipe Supports 

Electrical Cable, cable racking and assoc parts 

Fasteners / Gaskets / Weld studs 

Gratings 

General consumable material for shipbuilding 

Flexible hoses 

Bulkhead penetrations and packing 

Warning and notice signs/general labels 

Shock mounts 

Awnings and equipment covers 

Supplier Engagement Forum for Cat C & D 
products and services for Hunter Class Frigate 
Program 
 



  

Cat D: 

Cable reeving 

Supply and installation of insulation 

Abrasive blast & paint application 

HVAC Duct Fab and install 

Ship Outfitting – furniture, bulkheads, linings, doors, ceilings, etc 

Deck Coverings 

In-situ Machining 

Application of Limpetite Coating 

Installation of “Blown Fibre” cables 

NDT – Structure and piping, 

Fab and Install of GRP Piping 

 

Closing Date for Expressions of Interest is Friday 15th March 2019 

 

Note: Attendance is only confirmed upon confirmation from BAE Systems 
Australia 


